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       s.r.l 
Via Romana, 36/1v 
Tel. +39 - 522 - 96.04.28 (2 linee r.a.) 
Fax  +39 - 522 - 96.96.44 
42028  POVIGLIO (R.E.) – ITALY 
E-mail: info@fabercom.it 

 
TO ALL OUR CUSTOMERS 
 
 

        Att. of 
        Technical Department Manager 

 

Poviglio, November 2011 

 

 

Subject: Availability of Portable Control Units type 960/999/777 for Scanreco Rc400 radio remote 
controls of first generation (G1) 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

this is to inform you that, as well as radio receivers and radio modules listed in our communication dated 
09/2011, starting from the current month Scanreco AB is no longer able to supply complete portable control 
units (PCU) for RC400 type 960/999/777, which are equipped with those radio modules now out of 
production. 
 

• Portable control units type 960, 999 and 777, if combined with Central Units with serial n° greater 
than 69000, can be replaced with PCU type 888 together with a receiver type 1500.  

Example: to replace a PCU type 999, will be supplied a PCU type 888 along with a new receiver 
type 1500 which will replace the old one. 

 

• If the Central Unit has a s/n lower than 69000, or if is needed to keep the original PCU serial code, is 
necessary to return to FABER-COM the complete unit or the main board/PCB (which is inside the 
PCU) for the reuse of the original code. 

 

As usual, old parts will be available until lack of stock. 

Our technical department is available for any further information. 

For any sales conditions, please contact our sales department. 

 
 
 

Best regards. 
 
Guido Campanini 
Technical department manager FABER-COM s.r.l. 
gc@fabercom.it 
  


